FAYETTEVILLE BROADCASTING COMPANY, Inc.

FRED J. STEVENSON, GEN. MGR.
FAYETTEVILLE, ARKANSAS

July 7, 1949

Mr. Norman L. Maquire
424 North Maple
Albuquerque, New Mexico

My Dear NMr. Maguire:

We were indeed very pleased to receive your letter
of July 4th this morning. While we realize of course
that this is more or less a fluke that you received
our siqnal in Albuquerque, nevertheless, it makes s
feel veory good bzcause meedless to say we are proud

of the most powerful little 250 watter in the state
of Arkansas.

It was our signal that you receivad on July 4th at
5: 30 AM.

Should you at any time be visiting in this section of
the country, we should be very happy to have you visit
our station to look over our facilities.

Thanks again for your very nice letter and your interest
in our signal.

Sincerely yours,
FAYETTEVILLE AD”AbTIN" CC., INC.
//,A
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Fred 4, Stevpnson

G-neral Manager
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